PETER SHUMLIN

Governor

State of Vermont

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Message from Governor

A message was received from His Excellency, the Governor, by Ms. Alexandra
MacLean, Secretary of Civil and Military Affairs, as follows:

Mr. Speaker:

I am directed by the Governor to informi the House that on the cighteenth day of May,
2011, he approved and signed a bill originating in the House of the following title:

H. 198 An act relating to transportation policy to accommodate all users.

H. 138 An act relating to executive branch fees.

May 19, 2011
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